
.- - - . - -..-, -.. . . . - . . - - - . . - . - - - - - . ~ ~

T
.-

*
..o

.

November 7, 1995-
,
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i

|Fernando G.-Salazar, M.D. !

P-. 0. Box 1169 |
Mayaguez, Puerto Rico 00709 t

i

: SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 52-21149-01/95-01)

Dear Dr. Salazar:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Jos6 M. Diaz V61ez of this office
on October 19, 1995. The inspection included a review of activities i

authorized for your Mayag0ez, Puerto Rico facility. At the conclusion of the '

inspection, the-findings were discussed with you.
,

.The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license I

with respect to radiation safety and compliance with NRC regulations and the
conditions of your license. It included selective examinations of 3rocedures ,

and representative records, interviews with personnel, and direct caservations
,

by the inspector.

Based on the results of this inspection, certain of your activities a)peared
. ,

to_ be in violation of NRC requirements, as specifled in the enclosed iotice of
Violation (Notice). The violation is of concern because it involves- the 1

'failure to secure licensed material from unauthorized removal or access, or to
maintain the licensed material under constant surveillance and immediate - :
control. The NRC expects the licensee to recognize the potential hazards of i
storing radioactive material in a manner such that it could result in the '

unauthorized removal or access to the' material.,

You are required to respond to this letter and should follow the instructions
specified in the enclosed Notice when preparing your response. In your
response, you should document the specific actions taken and any additional ;

actions you plan to prevent recurrence. After reviewing your response to this ;

Notice, including your proposed corrective actions and the results of future '

inspections, the NRC will determine whether further NRC enforcement action is
necessary to ensure compliance with NRC regulatory requirements. i

l

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a co)y of I

this letter, its enclosure, and any reply will be placed in the NRC Pu)lic
Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and the enclosed Notice are not subject
to the clearance arocedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required
by the Paperwork leduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96-511.
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Fernando G. Salazar. M.D. 2 i
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us. j

Sincerely, j
i

' (original signed by I
! J. P. Potter) |

John P. Potter. Chief
Materials Licensing / Inspection

,

Branch 2 |

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety-

Docket No. 030-19845
License No. 52-21149-01'

Enclosure: Notice of Violation

1

'

cc w/ encl: Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
|
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